
 

FUNDRAISERS 
 

We will be hosting 
our Quiz Night 
fundraiser on    
Monday 18th       

October at The 
Good Home @ 7pm 

 
Get yourselves a   

table. 4—6 People 
per table.             

$20 per person 
 

Bookings are        
essential for     

numbers under 
Alert Level 2 

 
You will need to 

wear a mask there 
and when you order 
at the bar and move 

from your table. 
 

This fundraiser is to 
help towards      

running cost of our 
club. 

 
Thank You for your 

support! 
 
 

 
 
 

We Are Back Open! 

Thank you for your patience while we worked with Delta and the new  
restrictions of Alert Level 2.  

It has been great to see everyone back in the gym. These uncertain times 
have been difficult for everyone and we do appreciate your continued 

support to our club. 

 

 

 

 

 

*** TERM 4 REGISTRATIONS *** 

Term 4 Registrations are open for all our current members and new. 

To re register your children please head to our website 
www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz and click register new member.  

If you have any issues please message Hayley at                                          
hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz for any assistance. 

As memberships do not roll over each term please book early to avoid 
missing your preferred class.  We are charging an 8 week term in Term 4, 

but will be delivering a 9 week Term. 

We have two new classes Tuesday and Friday 3.45-4.30 GFA Gymnastics 
Class Ages 4-7 Years. Limited Spots available. 

 



ONLINE PAYMENTS   
ALL online payments 

NEED to have a reference 
with Child Name and   

Invoice Number.       
Thank You.  

MERCHANDISE 

ORDER 

FORMS 

We will be sending out 
Merchandise Order 

Forms at the beginning 
of Term 4. 

Great ideas for    
Christmas presents. 

Forms and Payments 
will need to be in by 

Monday 15th            
December 

 

DRESS UP DAY FOR WEEK 2 DURING THE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS  

11TH OCTOBER—16TH OCTOBER 

 With coming to the end of Term 3 and the difficulties we all 
had during this lockdown we would like to celebrate a dress 

up day. 

Your child can come along to there class as there favourite 
sports person.  

I wonder what the coaches will come dressed as.  

 Looking forward to seeing you all dressed up and having fun! 

 

TERM 4 FUNDRASIERS 

In Term 4 we will be holding a Christmas Hamper Raffle.  

We will hand out books and notice in Week 3.  

Spare books will be available from the gym office. 

 

TERM 4 IN HOUSE COMPETITION FOR ALL GFA GYMNASTICS, 
PARKOUR, TUMBLING, EXCEL AND ADVANCED CLASSES 

We will be holding our In House Competition in Term 4 due to  
postponing it this term due to Covid. 

We are looking at Sunday 21st November starting at 10am. 
This will be depending on Alert Levels if we can go ahead with 

this event. Thank you for your patience while we work 
through these uncertain times. 

Thank you from the team @ GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


